
 
SOUTHWIRE TOUR IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you during the technical tours at Southwire’s 
Villa Rica Energy Center and the Carrollton Utility Products Plant. We would like to 
remind you of a few details prior to the tours: 
 

1) Busses will load and unload at the loading area of the Hyatt Regency hotel 
2) Please arrive in the hotel lobby at least 15 minutes prior to your 

designated tour time. Due to the tight tour times, busses will depart 
promptly and will be unable to wait for late arrivals.  

3) Please remember NO photography, videography, or cell phone use is 
allowed while in Southwire’s plants 

4) Clothing:  
a. Wear comfortable, flat, closed-toed shoes. 
b. Tie back long hair 
c. Remove all jewelry  
d. Loose clothing must be worn in such a way as to prevent contact with 

machinery or entanglement 
e. Skirts and Dresses are not allowed 
f. Visitor badges, safety glasses, and hearing protection will be 

provided on the bus, please be sure to keep up with these 
throughout the entire tour. 

 
For questions or cancellations, please contact Allison Thrash at 678-628-7440 
 
We hope you enjoy your visit! 
 

Thank you, 

Allison Thrash   

 


